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New Sydney Fish Market  

Community notification 

Combined service route and  
11kVA feeder investigation works  

6 September 2021 

 

Dear neighbour 
 
The NSW Government is delivering a new Sydney Fish Market which will retain its authentic experience 
and strengthen its position as one of Australia’s leading tourist destinations. 
 

Upcoming work – Combined service route and 11kVA feeder investigation works 

From Monday 13 September 2021, we will be conducting investigation work to identify the location of main 
services lines within the proposed routes for the 11kVA feeder and the combined services route (figure 1) 
to inform final design. 

These works will be carried out 7:00am to 5:30pm Monday to Friday and 7.30am to 3.30pm on Saturday 
for a period of twelve days. Saw cutting and core holing activities will be undertaken during approved noisy 
work hours,  9:00am to 12:00pm and 1:00pm to 5:00pm Monday to Friday and 9:00am to  1:00pm 
Saturday. It is noted that these dates are subject to change pending inclement weather and potential 
impacts of the NSW Government lockdown restrictions.  

The locations for these works are: 

 Bridge Road, between Taylor Street and Wentworth Park Road (figure 2) 

 Bridge Road, at the intersection with Wattle Street (figure 3) 

 Lyons Road, at the intersection with Purkis Street (figure 4) 

How this affects you 

The work will require closing one to two lanes and footpaths at the locations mentioned above. The 
following diversions will be in place during construction hours: 

 Diverting vehicles and cyclists around the work zone, by temporarily reducing both 
directions of traffic to one lane each way.  

 Diverting pedestrians across the road adjacent to work zones. Traffic controllers will be in 
place to safely assist pedestrians to cross the road. Refer to the figures overleaf for each 
zone. 

The work zone will be removed at the end of each day, and travel along the road and footpath will 
continue as normal outside the approved construction hours. 
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Figure 1: Extent of works  

 

Figure 2:  Traffic and Pedestrian Management Strategy – Bridge Road, between Taylor Street and 
Wentworth Park Road 
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Figure 3: Traffic and Pedestrian Management Strategy – Bridge Road, at the Wattle Street 
Intersection  

 

Figure 4: Traffic and Pedestrian Management Strategy – Lyons Road, at the intersection with 
Purkis Street 
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We understand the potential impacts this may cause to the local community. Thank you for your 
understanding during this work. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact us on 1800 271 114. If you would 
like to receive project updates by email, please let us know. 

 

If you need help understanding this information, please contact the Translating and 
Interpreting     Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us on 1800 271 114. 

 

 

 

 


